
Scenic Highway Sewer Gravity Trunk Main, Cooee Bay 

Project Description: Construction of a new trunk sewer main adjacent to Scenic 
Highway in Cooee Bay and Taranganba. 

Reasons for Project: Increasing network capacity for future demands on 
infrastructure 

Benefits of Project: Improved community health and safety through 
augmentation of the waste water network 

Estimated Total Cost: $3,236,000 

Commencement Date: 

Completion date: 

Contact Officer: 

Public Consultation: 

20th October 2022 

January 2025

Marco Bandiera 

Direct letter to residents 

Electronic message boards 

LSC Social media channels – Facebook, LinkedIn 

Potential Interruptions: Speed reductions to 40km/hr along Scenic Highway 
adjacent to the works will apply from September 2024. 

No right turn into Matthew Flinders Drive for northbound 
vehicles travelling along Scenic Highway, September 
through to the second weeks of October 2024 

Road closure of Scenic Hwy for 5 consecutive days 
between Matthew Flinders Drive and Cedar Avenue with 
detours scheduled for the second week of October 2024 

Road closure of Matthew Flinders Drive at the intersection 
of Scenic Highway scheduled for late October through to 
late November 2024. 


